
For the last time this year, welcome to the Flying
Facts! 
We have finished another YPAC with new
experiences, challenges and friendships. After
our General Assembly yesterday and the
bowling competition at the WOOP you all
deserve a week where you can just relax and
look back on the week. Everyone of you has
worked hard to make this year’s YPAC as
special and memorable as it was and I would
like to thank all of you for your motivation and
your will to make this world, or at least the
Alpine region, 

Dear Readers, 
As a first-time press Editor in Chief, I have to say it was amazing, thanks to all of you. Everyone
contributed a little something to this unforgettable experience. Without you guys, we couldn’t́
have done it. I hope all of you made some nice memories, established new friendships, and had
a great time here in Kamnik. Sadly, this year is my last time participating in YPAC. Having taken
part in YPAC, I have made new friends, got to know the Alps better, learned about formal
protocol, and learned new languages. I would recommend participating in YPAC to everyone.
To the people who are familiar with the attention and also those who want to get rid of their
stage freight. Also to the people who want to test out their skillset of foreign languages. The
Kamnik delegation thanks you all for this amazing honor of hosting YPAC 2024. You’ve been
amazing. Wish you all the best in Rosenheim next year!

Kind regards, 
Žan Gerič, Editor in Chief
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a better place to live in for us and future generations. Also thank you for being patient and
happy to give your insights when the press needed another interview :). 
I hope everyone had a good time and that I will see most of you again in Rosenheim next year!
Thank you and have a safe trip!!

Best wishes, 
Franziska Schroeder, Editor in Chief



ABOUT OUR LAST DAY
PRESS REPORT

2FLYING FACTS

Yesterday the press group oragnized an exhibtion
of this year’s resolutions and postulations in the
main hall of the school. 
Today this exhibtion was the starting point of our
discussions with CIPRA CYC (Cipra Youth Council)
and EUSALP YC about the effects climate change
has on water pollution and how we can protect
our water resources more efficiently. We came up
with a few possible solutions.

Possible solutions: 

Education: same educational
programme in every Alpine country
Solidarity: ensuring cross-border
participation to keep water resources
protected
Communication: sharing insights with
friends and family members to pread
awareness 

specific solutions/measurements:
using less pesticides in agriculture to
keep the ground water clean
reducing meat in your everyday diet
paying attention to everyday water
usage

Exhibition

The exhibition and the
discussion



The General Assembly





Kamnik´s delegation.





+Sonthofen, Chamonix and Trento who sadly had to depart before the closing ceremony



From the Editors in Chief:
We would like to thank all our press members for their continuous hard work throughout the week and
their ability to always write good and informative articles. You’ve been a great team and were always
happy to fulfil every task we gave you. For those of you who spent their last YPAC with us this week, we
wish you all the best for the future and for those of you who will be a part of the YPAC again next year,
hopefully we’ll see each other again in the press group!

Yours,
Franziska and  Žan

Your press group of 2024!

+Clément who sadly had to leave before we took the picture



18 th

Thank you for everything, see you next year :)
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